Don MacGowan
Volunteer Program Coordinator

WCC

Don oversees and coordinates outreach
volunteers for The Seeing Eye's Pennies for
Puppies and Dollars for Dogs programs, which
raises over $100,000 annually. He even developed
and implemented a computer system to help

manage the entire process.

Don gave us an overview of The Seeing Eye,
including its history, and its breeding, puppy
raising, and training programs.

He explained how the on-site training of recipients
has helped them be “ordinary people” with the help
of their Seeing Eye dogs.

Each year, approximately 260 people from across
the United States, Canada and Puerto Rico, come
to Morristown, N.J. to train with a new Seeing Eye®
dog. The Seeing Eye tuition is $150 for the first
dog, $50 for each subsequent dog, and just $1 for
veterans of the military. The tuition covers the dog,
travel expenses, room and board, specialized
training in the care and use of their dog, and the
dog’s equipment. The rates have been unchanged
since the early 1930s, despite the cost to breed,
raise and train a Seeing Eye dog rising to more
than $60,000 today. The funds to cover the
expenses are donated by private individuals,
corporations, bequests and other planned gifts.
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As of xx/xx/2021,
The Woman's Club
of Cranbury has
raised $510 for the
Seeing Eye.



The Seeing Eye

America's pioneer guide dog school

is grateful to
Women's Club of
Cranbury

for helping sponsor
Lenox
a Seeing Eye Puppy

President and CEO
April 23, 2019
y's Date of Birth

Pupp

Meet Lenox. This little floof is the puppy we helped sponsor for the Seeing
Eye. Thanks to all who donated. We will attempt to get updates on how Lenox
is doing. Because of Covid-19 issues, he is still with his foster family a bit
longer than usual. We know he will make us proud when he begins training.



WCC

Professor Adair was awarded a fellowship
grant from the National Endowment for the
Humanities (NEH) in recognition of her
groundbreaking academic research on the
history of Argentina’s transition to a democracy
in the 1980s.

Our guest speaker was Jennifer Adair, PhD,
and Associate Professor at Fairfield University,
and daughter of WCC member Nancy Adair.

In December of 2019, Jennifer published a
book, In Search of the Lost Decade. This book
offers a compelling reinterpretation of post-
dictatorship Argentina and Latin America’s so-
called lost decade. Jennifer focused on the
process of writing that scholarly book. She
was a delight! 42 members attended.

Check out the video of her remarks on our
Scrapbook page.

"With democracy we eat, with democracy we educate, with democracy we
heal” ---Radl Alfousiv, President of Argewtina, 1483 to 1499
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